Shacklewell Primary School
Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA
Telephone: 0207-2541415

swaoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid

Headteacher: Mr Rory McGrath

Wednesday 6th October 2021
Dear Year 2 families,

Scooter Safety Training

We are delighted to welcome For2Feet to our school on Thursday 14th October.
They will be delivering Scooter Safety Training to our Year 2 children in small
groups across the day. Most of the session will take place in our playground
under the guidance of two experienced instructors at all times. After fun and
games and exercises we will practice our safe scooting skills on the pavements
around our school. A member of staff will also be scooting with the children.

The training includes:

Safety checking of scooters;

Advice on wearing helmets and pads;
Safe scooter control games;
Pavement etiquette with pedestrians;
Identifying scooting hazards; and

Finding a safe place to cross the road and crossing with a scooter.

It is essential that you complete, sign and return the consent slip below in order for your child to take part in this super
scooting programme. Children will need to bring their scooter to school on Friday and For2Feet will also be bringing
some scooters with them.

Should you need any more information, please do get in touch, | am always happy to help.
Warm wishes,

Bev Dickinson
Extended Schools & Community Leader

| confirm that my child has permission to participate in the Scooter Safety Training: YES/NO

My child has their own scooter: YES / NO

My child would like to use a For2Feet scooter: YES/ NO

| understand that some of this activity will take place outside the school grounds and will include supervised road
crossing with their scooters: YES / NO



